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Dear Director, 
 
I feel that every animal deserves the right to a safe and healthy life, and if grey hound racing is 
causing animals to suffer I do not support that kind of industry. 
If an animal can't race at its best natural ability, then they shouldn't be drugged to do so. 
There a loving people who would love that animal regardless of how they race and these animals 
shouldn't be put down. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brooke Dodson 
 
 


